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2nd April 2019 

Dear Parents/carers, 

School trips and important dates Summer Term 

On Wednesday 24th April, the day children return to school, we will be going on a school trip to the Dulwich Picture 

Gallery. Class 5 will be attending the morning session and returning to school to have school lunch. Class 6 will be 

attending the afternoon session and will eat school lunch before they leave. A packed lunch will not be required this 

day but we please ask you to ensure that your child is in their summer uniform including straw hats for the girls and 

the boys peaked caps as usual. Boys should be in shorts and the school summer socks and girls may wear their school 

summer dress or school uniform and socks (white or navy). Class 6 aim to be back in time for school collection at 

3:10pm depending on traffic. 

On Friday 26th April the children will be visiting the Saatchi Gallery. All children will require a packed lunch. Please 

send the lunch in a reusable bag; any reusable water bottles (no glass) or plastic food boxes can be used but it will be 

your child’s responsibility to bring it home with them. We also remind you of the ‘no nuts’ policy we have at Corpus 

Christi and ask that you ensure no nut products are sent in with your child’s packed lunch e.g. chocolate nut spread 

in sandwiches, cereal bars containing nuts and bags of nuts. 

Thank you to those parents who have volunteered to accompany us on our trips so far. If you are able to join us there 

are still spaces available for the Saatchi gallery in Class 5 and Class 6. 

We will also need 2 parent helpers for each class to accompany us to our trips to Wandsworth Waste Centre. 

Class 6 will go on Tuesday 7th May  

Class 5 will go on Monday 13th May  

Both classes will need a packed lunch on the day of their trip and we aim to arrive home for collection at 3:10pm 

depending on traffic. 

We have purposefully planned these trips early on in the Summer Term so the children have the opportunity to enrich 

their education in other ways before preparing for the End of Key Stage 1 tests which will be carried out during the 

week beginning Monday 20th May. It is imperative your child is in school during this week. A meeting will be held on 

Wednesday 8th May to give further details about what is expected during this time and how we will be administering 

tests in a stress-free way. We strongly advise you attend this meeting which will be held at 9am in the Upper Hall. 

Younger siblings are also welcome too. 

Please speak to or email your class teacher in regards to any of these trips. 

Kind regards 

The Year 2 team. 

Class 5 teacher lpowell@corpuschristi.lambeth.sch.uk 

Class 6 teacher ckelleher@corpuschristi.lambeth.sch.uk  

Wednesday 24th April: Dulwich Picture Gallery (no packed lunch) 

Friday 26th April Saatchi Gallery: (packed lunch needed) 

Tuesday 7th May: Class 6 to Wandsworth Waste (packed lunch) 

Wednesday 8th May: Year 2 SATs meeting for parents (9am Upper Hall) 

Monday 13th May: Class 5 to Wandsworth Waste (packed lunch) 
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